December 2020 Board Memo
To: Board of Trustees
From: Kristie Roseborough, Activities Director
CC: R. Sauer, Superintendent; Moss Strong, Principal
Date: December 2020
Re: Athletic Director Report
Homedale Board of Trustees,
Winter Sports are just finishing up. We are hosting the 7th grade SRV District
Championship games at the Middle School. Monday December 7th, we will host the Fruitland
vs Weiser playoff game that begins at 4:15. The Homedale vs Payette playoff game will be
played right after starting around 5:30. The winners of those games will play in the
Championship game Tuesday December 8th starting at 4:15. Our 7th grade team went into the
tournament as the #1 seed and we have high hopes for a great finish.
Our 8th grade girls’ basketball team made great improvements this season, but did not finish in
the top 4 seed placement. Our SRV District, for the Middle Schools, agreed to only take the top
4 seed this year to help cut costs due to the lack of income from not allowing fans in for most of

the season.

Boys Basketball will have their first practice January 4th when we come back from Christmas
Break. Their first game is scheduled for January 19th.

Go Trojans!



